LIFE MEMBERSHIP PRESENTATION TO MR BOON LIM -
CITY OF CANNING

Congratulations and best wishes on your retirement from work in the City of Canning.

After more than three decades of work and union membership at the City, the Secretary, Staff and
Executive Committee of Management thank you for your membership with the union. We have
pleasure providing you with a Life Membership of the Union in recognition of your loyalty and
service to the union.

Thanks also to the members who turned out to acknowledge Boon on Thursday July 11, 2024, at the
works depot.



